
Bolly plays host to visiting ‘Muhibbah Team’ 

 

 

 

The 40 member delegation from throughout the country is on a four-day goodwill  visit to East Malaysia.  

They visited Bishop’s House on 20th June, 2012, with the Bishop of the Diocese of Kuching the Most 

Reverend Datuk Bolly Lapok as the host. 

 

Bolly, who fondly referred to his visitors as the ‘Muhibbah Team’, briefed them on the history and role 

of the Anglican Church in Sarawak 


